
Jones, Wil l iam V., EMNRD 

From: Michael Feldewert <MFeldewert@hollandhart.com> 
Sent: , Wednesday, January 30, 2013 9:30 AM 
To: Brooks, David K., EMNRD; Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Cc: Ocean Munds-Dry; Caleb Hopson; Ward Whiteman 
Subject: Case No. 14945: COG's pooling application for the Warhawk Well 

Gentlemen: COG has been informed by Mr. Kautz that the District Office will change the pool designation for the 
Warhawk "3" Federal Com Well No. IH (API 30-025-40635) from the Lusk Bone Spring East pool to. the Lusk Bone Spring 
North pool. A new sundry confirming this designation will be filed shortly with the district office. 

As a result of this development there is no longer any need for an approved NSL for the Warhawk well, as its proposed 
location will comply with the standard 330' setback provisions governing the Lusk Bone Spring North pool. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Michael H. Feldewert 
Santa Fe Office 
505-988-4421 
505-983-6043 (fax) 
mfeldewert(a)hollandhart. com 
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